
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Graduating Class of 2020! 

Each year we recognize and acknowledge the scholastic achievements of our graduating 

students. We look forward to preparing to honor you for not only succeeding 

academically, but holistically.  

Your Merritt College Community of supporters (family, friends, fellow classmates, 

faculty (or instructors), classified professional staff, and administrators) know that 

celebration this milestone is important to you. Due to Social Distancing concerns and the 

Coronavirus (COVID-19), we are regret we are unable to share this moment with you in 

person; however, we are excited to celebrate your academic achievements with you (and 

your family) virtually.  

Please join us for Merritt College’s 65th Commencement Ceremony. This historic 

celebration is Merritt College’s 1st Virtual Commencement Ceremony! The 

Commencement Ceremony will be available for viewing on the Merritt College website 

on Wednesday, May 20, 2020, at 5:30 PM.  

If you wish to purchase regalia please visit the Merritt College Graduation webpage at 

https://www.merritt.edu/wp/graduation/. 

Sincerely,  

Merritt College (Virtual) Commencement Committee 


